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Message from Mr Pynn 

As we come to the end of the pupils’ full first week back, we continue to be very 

pleased with the way pupils are settling into the Autumn Term.  We have seen that 

the adjustments to morning routines have meant a more staggered arrival of pupils. 

Please ensure that children are in school by 9am.  We would politely remind parents 

and carers for the need to socially distance and are very grateful for your 

cooperation. 

 

Home School Agreement - Reminder 

If you haven’t already done so, please may we politely remind you to read the Home 

School Agreement with your child and send an email confirming your agreement 

and understanding to admin@st-hildascofe.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

Flu Vaccination – All Pupils 

The school nurse has said that she has had only a few responses from parents who 

have completed the online form for their child to have the flu vaccine in school. 

There are still a number that haven't done so yet and she has stressed that for 

children to be included in the flu vaccine visit, this form must be completed by 

Tuesday 22
nd

 September.  Any queries, please ask the school office. Thank you. 

 

Pupil Update Form 

As we do at the start of every academic year, we are asking you to check the Student 

Update form(s) sent home this week to ensure that the information we currently 

hold is accurate and up to date.  Please pay particular attention to the emergency 

contact numbers, especially mobile numbers, and pupil medical details. If any 

corrections or amendments are needed please add them to the form or on a 

separate sheet, then sign and return to the office by Wednesday 23
rd
 September. 

 

If all information is correct and no changes are necessary, please just sign and 

return the form to the school office.  Thank you. 

 

Medication in School 

Just a reminder that we can no longer administer medication to children during the 

school day unless it has been prescribed by a doctor.  Parents are welcome to come 

into school by arrangement if needs be. We appreciate that this can be 

inconvenient, but the guidelines we have to work to are understandably very strict. 

 

School Uniform & PE Kit 

Please ensure that your child has the correct uniform and PE kit.  As a reminder, 

please click here to view our uniform policy and supplier details.  Please may we 

also remind you that ALL items of clothing MUST be labelled.   
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In our Prayers:  

We pray for all 

those who have 

had their 

employment 

affected by the 

pandemic.  

Amen 

Prayer 
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Autumn Term 2020 

 

 

 

Oak Class – All Year 3 Pupils 
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School Dinner Charges in Oak Class (KS2) 

I am sure that you are aware, but just a reminder that once your child moves into Oak Class (KS2) the 

free school dinners that they received in Acorn Class (KS1) come to an end.  The cost of a school 

dinner will be £2.40 per day or £12.00 for the whole week, which is payable via ParentPay and 

is due weekly on a Monday.   If you think you may be eligible for free school meals, please click here 

for more information. 

 

Nursery 

Please can all Nursery children bring a spare set of clothes to school with them to ensure that if they 

get wet, they have some dry clothes to wear.  Also, with the current wet weather, please could all 

nursery children bring a pair of wellies with them each day.   Thank you. 

 

Easy Fundraising 

Please help to support the school by using Easyfundraising when you do your online shopping.  Every 

time you buy something online via Easyfundraising you will raise free funds for us at no cost to 

yourself.  Register now by clicking here.  Thank you! 

 

Nursery Places 

To aid the school with its forward planning, it is really helpful to have pupils registered for a place in 

Nursery as early as possible.  This helps us to budget more accurately and ensure we are properly 

resourced for our pupils.  If you or any friends or family are intending to use St Hilda’s Nursery in the 

next few years, please ask them to contact the school office and register their details. 

 

 

   

 

Autumn Term 2020 - Forthcoming Dates 

 

Tuesday 22
nd

 September Deadline for completing Online Consent Form for Flu Vaccination 

Tuesday 29
th

 September Y6 Ryedale School Presentation Evening at St. Hilda’s TBC 

Wednesday 30
th

 September Flu Vaccination – All Pupils (R-Y6) 

Tuesday 13
th

 October Parents’ Evening TBC 

Friday 23
rd

 October School Closes for Half Term 

Saturday 31
st

 October  Deadline for Secondary School Applications 

Monday 2
nd

 November  School Re-opens 

 

** Please click here to view the ‘News’ Page on the Website** 
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